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BPA selects new executive vice president of Environment, Fish and Wildlife 

 
Portland, Ore. – The Bonneville Power Administration has chosen Scott Armentrout to be its 
executive vice president of Environment, Fish and Wildlife. Armentrout begins his new position 
at BPA’s Portland headquarters Oct. 29. 
 
“Scott has extensive experience in program management, fish and wildlife biology, restoration 
programs and teamwork with 30 years of experience working for the U.S. Forest Service,” said 
BPA Administrator Elliot Mainzer. “His skills and background make him ideal to lead BPA’s 
Environment, Fish and Wildlife organization. Scott grew up in the Pacific Northwest, so he’s 
also looking forward to returning home.” 
 
In his new position, Armentrout will serve as top policy-maker and strategist, ensuring 
environmental compliance while addressing fish and wildlife issues integral to BPA’s business 
responsibilities and its commitment to stewardship of the region’s environmental resources. 

Armentrout will also oversee BPA’s Fish and Wildlife program, one of the largest fish and 
wildlife mitigation efforts in the world. The program is implemented for the inundation, 
construction and operation of dams in the Columbia and Snake river basins. 
 
“I am excited to be part of BPA’s efforts to protect and enhance the environment and the 
region’s fish and wildlife,” says Armentrout. “I’m looking forward to tackling the many complex 
issues and working with BPA’s partners to find creative solutions for a better Pacific 
Northwest.” 

Armentrout comes to BPA from the U.S. Forest Service in Montrose, Colorado, where he’s 
served as forest supervisor over the Grand Mesa, Uncompahgre and Gunnison National 



 Forests that comprise 2.9 million acres and together make up the largest national forest in the 
Rocky Mountain Region.  

He replaces Lorri Bodi, who retired in July 2018. 

 
About BPA  
The Bonneville Power Administration, headquartered in Portland, Ore., is a nonprofit federal 
power marketer that sells wholesale electricity from 31 federal dams and one nuclear plant to 
142 Northwest electric utilities, serving millions of consumers and businesses in Washington, 
Oregon, Idaho, western Montana and parts of California, Nevada, Utah and Wyoming. BPA 
delivers power via more than 15,000 circuit miles of lines and 261 substations to 475 
transmission customers. In all, BPA markets about a third of the electricity consumed in the 
Northwest and operates three-quarters of the region’s high-voltage transmission grid. BPA also 
funds one of the largest fish and wildlife programs in the world, and, with its partners, pursues 
cost-effective energy savings and operational solutions that help maintain affordable, reliable 
and carbon-free electric power for the Northwest. www.bpa.gov 
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